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Once again Eversource is coming for a rate increase and a substantial rate increase. As a senior
citizen who relies on social security and a pension it concerns me that they ask for a large rate
increase. My pension does not increase as there is no cost of living increase with my pension. My
social security if I am lucky might go up 2% a year. Make Eversource live within their means like the
rest of us have to do. An increase of no more than 3 to 4% is reasonable. Thank you, Michael Jache,
2 Donald St., Hooksett, NH
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